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Meeting planned for Bayview & Wellington cell tower

	A public meeting is scheduled for residents on a proposed new cell phone tower at Bayview Avenue and Wellington Street East.

Bell Canada proposes a new 29.9 metre flagpole style tower with an equipment shelter and perimeter fencing just a stone's throw

west of Longo's. The meeting will take place Tuesday, September 3, from 5 ? 7 p.m. in the Magna room at the Aurora Public

Library. For more information, including how to make submissions to the meeting, please see Page 21 of this week's edition of The

Auroran.
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